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Senator Scullion asked:  
 
How many people in the NT are currently occupying a residence but have not yet signed a 
tenancy agreement? 
 
Answer: 
 
As at 22 October 2010, 82 new houses had been completed under the Strategic Indigenous 
Housing and Infrastructure Program.  79 had signed tenancy agreements in place.   
Three houses were being used for transitional houses and had transitional tenancy agreements 
in place. 
 
 
 
 


